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  EDGE Jim Highsmith,Linda Luu,David
Robinson,2019-08-02 EDGE: The Agile Operating
Model That Will Help You Successfully Execute Your
Digital Transformation “[The authors’] passion for
technology allows them to recognize that for most
enterprises in the 21st century, technology is THE
business. This is what really separates the EDGE
approach. It is a comprehensive operating model
with technology at its core.” —From the Foreword
by Heidi Musser, Executive Vice President and
Principal Consultant, Leading Agile; retired, Vice
President and CIO, USAA Maximum innovation happens
at the edge of chaos: the messy, risky, and
uncertain threshold between randomness and
structure. Operating there is uncomfortable but
it’s where organizations “invent the future.” EDGE
is a set of fast, iterative, adaptive,
lightweight, and value-driven tools to achieve
digital transformation, and EDGE: Value-Driven
Digital Transformation is your guide to using this
operating model for innovation. Jim Highsmith is
one of the world’s leading agile pioneers and a
coauthor of the Agile Manifesto. He, Linda Luu,
and David Robinson know from their vast in-the-
trenches experience that sustainable digital
transformation requires far more than adopting
isolated agile practices or conventional portfolio
management. This hard, indispensable work involves
changing culture and mindset, and going beyond
transforming the IT department. EDGE embraces an
adaptive mindset in the face of market
uncertainty, a visible, value-centered portfolio
approach that encourages continual value linkages
from vision to detailed initiatives, incremental
funding that shifts as strategies evolve,
collaborative decision-making, and better risk
mitigation. This guide shows leaders how to use
the breakthrough EDGE approach to go beyond
incremental improvement in a world of exponential
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opportunities. Build an organization that adapts
fast enough to thrive Clear away unnecessary
governance processes, obsolete “command and
control” leadership approaches, and slow
budgeting/planning cycles Improve collaboration
when major, fast-paced responses are necessary
Continually optimize investment allocation and
monitoring based on your vision and goals Register
your product for convenient access to downloads,
updates, and/or corrections as they become
available. See inside book for details.
  Edge Laura Huang,2020-01-28 Laura Huang, an
award-winning Harvard Business School professor,
shows that success is about gaining an edge: that
elusive quality that gives you an upper hand and
attracts attention and support. Some people seem
to naturally have it. Now, Huang teaches the rest
of us how to create our own from the challenges
and biases we think hold us back, and turning them
to work in our favor. How do you find a
competitive edge when the obstacles feel
insurmountable? How do you get people to take you
seriously when they're predisposed not to, and
perhaps have already written you off? Laura Huang
has come up against that problem many times--and
so has anyone who's ever felt out of place or
underestimated. Many of us sit back quietly,
hoping that our hard work and effort will speak
for itself. Or we try to force ourselves into the
mold of who we think is successful, stifling the
creativity and charm that makes us unique and
memorable. In Edge, Huang offers a different
approach. She argues that success is rarely just
about the quality of our ideas, credentials, and
skills, or our effort. Instead, achieving success
hinges on how well we shape others' perceptions--
of our strengths, certainly, but also our flaws.
It's about creating our own edge by confronting
the factors that seem like shortcomings and
turning them into assets that make others take
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notice. Huang draws from her groundbreaking
research on entrepreneurial intuition, persuasion,
and implicit decision-making, to impart her
profound findings and share stories of previously-
overlooked Olympians, assistants-turned-
executives, and flailing companies that made
momentous turnarounds. Through her deeply-
researched framework, Huang shows how we can turn
weaknesses into strengths and create an edge in
any situation. She explains how an entrepreneur
scored a massive investment despite initially
being disparaged for his foreign accent, and how a
first-time political candidate overcame voters'
doubts about his physical disabilities. Edge shows
that success is about knowing who you are and
using that knowledge unapologetically and
strategically. This book will teach you how to
find your unique edge and keep it sharp.
  Edge City Joel Garreau,2011-07-27 First there
was downtown. Then there were suburbs. Then there
were malls. Then Americans launched the most
sweeping change in 100 years in how they live,
work, and play. The Edge City.
  The Tactical Edge Charles Remsberg,1986-01-01
Extensive, advanced text of realistic tactical
options for defeating violent offenders in life-
threatening situations, including vehicle stops,
domestic disturbances, armed robberies, building
searches, barricaded subjects, and hostage officer
crises. Addresses mental conditioning, tactical
thinking and a host of special problems, whether
you respond to dangerous calls alone, with a
partner or as part of a tactical team. Used as a
foundation for much training and for promotional
exams.
  On Edge Andrea Petersen,2018-05-15 A celebrated
science and health reporter offers a wry,
bracingly honest account of living with anxiety. A
racing heart. Difficulty breathing. Overwhelming
dread. Andrea Petersen was first diagnosed with an
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anxiety disorder at the age of twenty, but she
later realized that she had been experiencing
panic attacks since childhood. With time her
symptoms multiplied. She agonized over every odd
physical sensation. She developed fears of driving
on highways, going to movie theaters, even licking
envelopes. Although having a name for her
condition was an enormous relief, it was only the
beginning of a journey to understand and master
it—one that took her from psychiatrists’ offices
to yoga retreats to the Appalachian Trail. Woven
into Petersen’s personal story is a fascinating
look at the biology of anxiety and the
groundbreaking research that might point the way
to new treatments. She compares psychoactive drugs
to non-drug treatments, including biofeedback and
exposure therapy. And she explores the role that
genetics and the environment play in mental
illness, visiting top neuroscientists and tracing
her family history—from her grandmother, who,
plagued by paranoia, once tried to burn down her
own house, to her young daughter, in whom Petersen
sees shades of herself. Brave and empowering, this
is essential reading for anyone who knows what it
means to live on edge.
  Applied Edge AI Pethuru Raj,G. Nagarajan,R.I.
Minu,2022-04-06 The strategically sound
combination of edge computing and artificial
intelligence (AI) results in a series of distinct
innovations and disruptions enabling worldwide
enterprises to visualize and realize next-
generation software products, solutions and
services. Businesses, individuals, and innovators
are all set to embrace and experience the
sophisticated capabilities of Edge AI. With the
faster maturity and stability of Edge AI
technologies and tools, the world is destined to
have a dazzling array of edge-native, people-
centric, event-driven, real-time, service-
oriented, process-aware, and insights-filled
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services. Further on, business workloads and IT
services will become competent and cognitive with
state-of-the-art Edge AI infrastructure modules,
AI algorithms and models, enabling frameworks,
integrated platforms, accelerators, high-
performance processors, etc. The Edge AI paradigm
will help enterprises evolve into real-time and
intelligent digital organizations. Applied Edge
AI: Concepts, Platforms, and Industry Use Cases
focuses on the technologies, processes, systems,
and applications that are driving this evolution.
It examines the implementation technologies; the
products, processes, platforms, patterns, and
practices; and use cases. AI-enabled chips are
exclusively used in edge devices to accelerate
intelligent processing at the edge. This book
examines AI toolkits and platforms for
facilitating edge intelligence. It also covers
chips, algorithms, and tools to implement Edge AI,
as well as use cases. FEATURES The opportunities
and benefits of intelligent edge computing Edge
architecture and infrastructure AI-enhanced
analytics in an edge environment Encryption for
securing information An Edge AI system programmed
with Tiny Machine learning algorithms for decision
making An improved edge paradigm for addressing
the big data movement in IoT implementations by
integrating AI and caching to the edge Ambient
intelligence in healthcare services and in
development of consumer electronic systems Smart
manufacturing of unmanned aerial vehicles (UAVs)
AI, edge computing, and blockchain in systems for
environmental protection Case studies presenting
the potential of leveraging AI in 5G wireless
communication
  On the Edge C. D. Reiss,2018-06-14 I caught his
gaze and held it. He was confident. Arrogant. Sure
he had a place in the world. And under that was
the man who needed me to be that place. If I
could... He smiled and shook his head at a silly
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thought he wanted to dismiss but couldn't-a
contradiction in keeping with the whole man I
married. If I could write my love in the sky, it
wouldn't be big enough. I'd run out of room. I'd
fall out of the air trying to say it all. He was
saying it all. Every day. And he was falling out
of the sky to do it.
  Knife's Edge Hope Larson,2017-06-27 Twelve-year-
old twin adventurers Cleopatra and Alexandra Dodge
are reunited with their father and realize that
two family heirlooms reveal the location of a
treasure that is their birthright. When they set
sail with Captain Tarboro on the Almira, they know
they’re heading into danger —the ocean is filled
with new and old enemies, including their nemesis,
the infamous pirate Felix Worley. But like a coral
reef that lurks below the surface of the waves,
trouble is brewing between the siblings. Alex is
determined to become a sailor and is happy with
his role aboard the Almira, but Cleo—the only girl
on the ship—is tired of washing dishes in the
galley. In an effort to find her own purpose, she
begins studying sword fighting with Tarboro, but
neither Alex nor her father approves. Can the
twins remain close as they pursue different goals
and dreams, or will their growing differences tear
the family apart before the treasure can be found?
In this follow-up to the New York Times
bestselling COMPASS SOUTH, Hope Larson and Rebecca
Mock once again create an outstanding seafaring
adventure with KNIFE'S EDGE. A Margaret Ferguson
Book
  Edge City Joel Garreau,1992-09-01 First there
was downtown. Then there were suburbs. Then there
were malls. Then Americans launched the most
sweeping change in 100 years in how they live,
work, and play. The Edge City.
  Riding The Edge Elise Faber,2020-12-07 Sharp
words. Luscious curves. Killer sniper skills. I
had been in lust with Ava from the moment she’d
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taken my ass to the mat in a training session. I
had been in love with her since she single-
handedly saved a mission that had gone FUBAR,
getting herself and her team out unscathed. She,
meanwhile, had been in hate with me the entire
time I’d known her. All the sharp words. All the
dark glares. All the— Hot, secret kisses. But KTS,
the secret military agency I worked for, the group
that existed by oftentimes walking the line of
legality, was in utter disarray. We had a traitor
in our midst. One that put our mission in
jeopardy. One made us forget all about that
mission . . . Because suddenly we were in a fight
for our lives.
  Multi-Access Edge Computing in Action Dario
Sabella,Alex Reznik,Rui Frazao,2019-09-20 This
book provides a complete and strategic overview of
Multi-Access Edge Computing (MEC). It covers
network and technology aspects, describes the
market scenarios from the different stakeholders’
point of view, and analyzes deployment aspects and
actions to engage the ecosystem. MEC exists in and
supports a highly complex 5G world in which
technologists and non-technology decision makers
must act in concert and do so within a large
interconnected ecosystem of which MEC is just one,
albeit an important, part. Divided into three
sections, with several chapters in each, the book
addresses these three key aspects: technology,
markets, and ecosystems.
  The Inn at Ocean's Edge Colleen Coble,2015-04-14
In this USA TODAY bestselling romantic suspense,
Claire’s visit to a luxury hotel in Maine awakens
repressed memories that undermine all she holds
dear. In 1989, Claire Dellamare disappeared from
her own fourth birthday party at the Hotel
Tourmaline on the island of Folly Shoals, Maine.
She showed up a year later at the same hotel, with
a note pinned to her dress but no explanation.
Nobody knows where Claire spent that year—and
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until now, Claire didn’t even know she had ever
been missing. But when Claire returns to the Hotel
Tourmaline for a business meeting with her CEO
father, disturbing memories begin to surface . . .
despite her parents’ best efforts to keep them
forgotten. Luke Rocco lost his mother under
equally mysterious circumstances—at the same time
Claire disappeared. After a chance encounter
reveals the unlikely link between them, Claire and
Luke set out together to uncover the truth about
what happened that fateful year. With flashbacks
swimming just beneath her consciousness and a
murderer threatening her safety, Claire’s very
life depends on unscrambling her past . . . even
if her family refuses to acknowledge it.
Someone—maybe everyone—is hiding something from
Claire, and it could cost her everything to drag
the truth out into the light. Praise for The Inn
at Ocean’s Edge: “Evocative and gripping, The Inn
at Ocean’s Edge will keep you flipping pages long
into the night.”—Dani Pettrey, bestselling author
of the Alaskan Courage series “I burned through
The Inn at Ocean’s Edge in one sitting. An
intricate plot by a master storyteller. Colleen
Coble has done it again with this gripping opening
to a new series. I can’t wait to spend more time
at sunset cove.”—Heather Burch, bestselling author
of One Lavender Ribbon Full-length romantic
suspense and the first installment of the Sunset
Cove series Book one: The Inn at Ocean’s Edge Book
two: Mermaid Moon Book three: Twilight at
Blueberry Barrens Includes discussion questions
for book clubs Perfect for fans of Allison
Brennan, Terri Blackstock, and Dani Pettrey
  On the Edge Writers on the Edge,2005-05-01 What
is it exactly that ripples through the human core
when trying to balance oneself on the edge of
something: a skyscraper's ledge, a mile-high
cliff, a shaking bridge, or, less tangibly, the
edge of reason, sanity, anticipation, hope, or
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even death? What is it that keeps us from slipping
and plunging headfirst into the unfamiliar abyss
below? What happens to those who lose their
balance? Are they aware of time and space as they
near the bottom? Do they unconsciously gauge this
journey with precision? Or do they close their
eyes and wait for the inevitable? And what if
there is no bottom ? This spectacular collection
of short fiction by Writers on the Edge exposes
the mysterious and often unexpected facets of
life's surreal moments, introducing the reader to
characters who teeter precariously on the edge of
an extraordinary world; the edge of an untamed
mind; the edge of what we perceive to be reality:
I Don't Like Tuna Fish: A dedicated teacher
inadvertently discovers how astute her young
students can become when given the opportunity May
the Angels be with You Always: A psychic telephone
operator gets more than she bargains for while
interpreting the Tarot for a desperate old woman
Sometimes a Cigar : A well-known psychiatrist
takes a bus trip with some extremely colorful
passengers Diablo: A young girl takes a remarkable
journey to another world in order to learn the
truth about herself As We Know It: A young woman
believes she has the sole power to heal the
earth's people as the world nears its end The
Coming: An expectant mother awaits in wonder for
the latent arrival of...what? The Taste of Blood
in My Mouth: A character in Ayn Rand's, Atlas
Shrugged tries to escape from the maze of allegory
  The Edge of the Knife H. Beam Piper,2024-02-11
This story was rejected by two top-flight science-
fiction editors for the same reason: Too hot to
handle. Too dangerous for our book. We'd like to
know whether or not the readers of Amazing Stories
agree. Chalmers stopped talking abruptly, warned
by the sudden attentiveness of the class in front
of him. They were all staring; even Guellick, in
the fourth row, was almost half awake. Then one of
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them, taking his silence as an invitation to
questions found his voice. You say Khalid ib'n
Hussein's been assassinated? he asked
incredulously. When did that happen? There was no
past—no future—only a great chaotic NOW. In 1973,
at Basra. There was a touch of impatience in his
voice; surely they ought to know that much. He was
shot, while leaving the Parliament Building, by an
Egyptian Arab named Mohammed Noureed, with an old
U. S. Army M3 submachine-gun. Noureed killed two
of Khalid's guards and wounded another before he
was overpowered. He was lynched on the spot by the
crowd; stoned to death. Ostensibly, he and his
accomplices were religious fanatics; however,
there can be no doubt whatever that the murder was
inspired, at least indirectly, by the Eastern
Axis. The class stirred like a grain-field in the
wind. Some looked at him in blank amazement; some
were hastily averting faces red with poorly
suppressed laughter. For a moment he was puzzled,
and then realization hit him like a blow in the
stomach-pit. He'd forgotten, again.
  Girl at the Edge Karen Dietrich,2020-03-03 Karen
Dietrich can stop your heart with a sentence. --
Paula McLain, author of The Paris Wife Not a
single resident of St. Augustine, Florida, can
forget the day that Michael Joshua Hayes walked
into a shopping mall and walked out the mass
murderer of eleven people. He's now spent over a
decade on death row, and his daughter Evelyn - who
doesn't remember a time when her father wasn't an
infamous killer - is determined to unravel the
mystery and understand what drove her father to
shoot those innocent victims. Evelyn's search
brings her to a support group for children of
incarcerated parents, where a fierce friendship
develops with another young woman named Clarisse.
Soon the girls are inseparable, and by the
beginning of the summer, Evelyn is poised at the
edge of her future and must make a life-defining
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choice. Whether to believe that a parent's legacy
of violence is escapable or that history will
simply keep repeating itself. Whether we choose it
to or not.
  Black Edge Sheelah Kolhatkar,2017 The rise over
the last two decades of a powerful new class of
billionaire financiers marks a singular shift in
the American economic and political landscape.
Their vast reserves of concentrated wealth have
allowed a small group of big winners to write
their own rules of capitalism and public policy.
How did we get here? ... Kolhatkar shows how Steve
Cohen became one of the richest and most
influential figures in finance--and what happened
when the Justice Department put him in its
crosshairs--Amazon.com.
  Edge Jeffery Deaver,2010 Targeted by a ruthless
hired criminal seeking to extract information for
a mysterious employer, Washington, D.C. police
detective Ryan Kessler places the safety of his
family in the hands of a federal protection
officer who takes incrementally extreme measures
to outmaneuver his adversary.
  Over the Edge Hal Friedman,1998-09-23 An eight-
grade class trip from a supposedly perfect and
affluent little town to a state forest ends in a
horrifying moment when a revered teacher plunges
to her death from a towering cliff. If the
students present witnessed the events leading up
to the accident, they're not telling. No one in
the elite and tight-knit suburb of Knollwood, New
Jersey, seems to know what really happened to the
teacher. Worse yet, no one seems to care. Except
Meg Foley. A young, single woman used to
instructing inner-city kids, Meg gladly accepts a
replacement position in this cushioned community.
But in the eyes of her new students she sees a
chilling hint of past terrors, and Meg is
determined to find out the cause. In her search
for the truth, Meg raises painful questions that
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the people in the town would rather not answer:
Was the teacher not what she seemed, not even
close? Did a rebellious clan of teenagers take
their revenge on a tough, critical authority? Or
was it some greater evil that no one dares to
acknowledge? The hornet's nest Meg stirs quickly
results in antagonism from school and local
officials, as her quest probes a lot more than
just a tragic but isolated incident. When unseen
forces in the community target her as their enemy,
first with threats, then with violence, Meg can no
longer handle the danger alone. At her request,
Meg is joined by maverick Los Angeles police
detective Dan Jarrett, her father's partner before
his death in the line of duty. Jarrett must
protect Meg and discover the truth about a teacher
who never expected the result of her last
assignment and a town that fiercely protects its
own. Mrs. Wilkens prayed silently for someone to
help her. She looked over her shoulder as she
continued to flee. She couldn't see or hear them
any longer but was certain they were still behind
her, somewhere. By the time she saw what was just
ahead of her, it was too late to stop, and she let
out a blood-curdling scream that pierced the quiet
at the edge of the earth.
  Edge Michael Cadnum,2015-09-29 A teenage boy
searches for revenge on the streets of Oakland The
battle is nearly over. The outsiders—who came to
Oakland looking for excitement—are about to get
back on the highway and go home. But they hurt 1
of Zach’s friends, and he can’t let that stand. He
hurls a chunk of concrete at their car, starting a
fight that turns into a riot. The police flood the
streets with teargas, and Zach gets lost in the
chaos. In the melee, he finds something someone
left behind—something that will poison his life.
It’s a .38 pistol, and once he picks it up, he
can’t let it go. Zach hates violence, but since he
quit high school, he feels its power creeping into
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his life every day. When his father is shot during
a robbery, Zach’s newly found pistol gives him the
power to take revenge—if his heart will let him
pull the trigger.
  The Edge Roger Pielke,2016-09-13 Roger Pielke
reveals how sports stars break the rules in their
search for a competitive edge. Both entertaining
and thought-provoking, THE EDGE not only visits
the battlefields in the war against cheating and
corruption, but also explores ways to ensure that
“the spirit of sport” can survive in today’s high-
tech, highly professional world. Drawing on
controversies straight out of the headlines,
Pielke looks at doping, match fixing, fake
amateurism, and other ways of breaking the rules.
But are those rules--and the values they reflect--
hopelessly outdated? Wonderfully readable and
scrupulously researched, THE EDGE blends science
and journalism to produce an unforgettable account
of sport in crisis.

Uncover the mysteries within is enigmatic
creation, Discover the Intrigue in Edge . This
downloadable ebook, shrouded in suspense, is
available in a PDF format ( Download in PDF: *).
Dive into a world of uncertainty and anticipation.
Download now to unravel the secrets hidden within
the pages.
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